Diane is from the Tucson Old Pueblo RC, a past-president. Served as a co-
chair of the OP club poker tournament, ran the website, newsletter, social
media and was presiding president during her club merger. At the District
level, Diane built the first District ClubRunner website and served as the
Webmaster for 2 years; was an Assistant Governor for 2 years, nominated as
a District 5500 Emerging Leader. Diane produced the District 5500
Newsletter for 2 years, was the Pl Chair for 2017-19, worked on the District
training committee, and is the ClubRunner Consultant for the District. She is
both an RLI and RLA graduate. In 2017, Diane traveled to Uganda as part of a
VTT team focused on "Empowering Women". Diane serves on the TRVFA (The
Rotary Vocational Fund of AZ) Board and is an active representative of the
Ride to End Polio Committee. She is a member of the Paul Harris Society. In
her professional life, Diane is the owner and operator of The ComputerNanny
business for over 20 years. She is committed to assisting computer clienteles
of all ages. Diane has an MBA in Technology Management and spent her
earlier years as a marketing, advertising, sales, and technical customer
consultant as well as a software troubleshooter for an International
computer company. She and her "always helping” husband Gordon of 35
years have 2 children in their 20 's and have adored living in the South West
for over 26 years.



